
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 2024 
 
Dear families,  
 
Year 10 Progress Evening  

 
We are writing to you to invite you to our upcoming Year 10 Progress Evening which will take place on Thursday 2nd 
May 2024. 
 
The evening is an invaluable opportunity for us to discuss your child’s progress and academic journey thus far.  
During the evening you will have the opportunity to meet with subject teachers individually to gain insight into their 
progress, areas of strength, and areas of improvement. The three-way partnership between students, staff and 
families is crucial for your child’s success and we value your involvement in their education, therefore your 
participation in Progress Evening is highly beneficial therefore we would expect to see 100% attendance from 
students and families.  
 
During the evening, families will have the opportunity to meet with your child’s subject teachers. It will be your 
child’s responsibility to make appointments with each of their teachers, we will support them in collecting these 
appointment times.  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you once again for your continued support. As always, we look 
forward to seeing you on Thursday 2nd May 2024 at 3.30-6.00pm and in the meantime if there’s anything that we 
can help with please do not hesitate to ask.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Miss L Griffin 
Head of Year 9 and 10 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


